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Hotline 

Photos by Sue Lockwood 

Exchange Club of Sugar Land member Congressman Pete Olson congratulat-
ed Rich Welsh and Pete Hyatt of the Commemorative Air Force (CAF) for the 
preservation of historic military aircraft which will fly at the Wings Over Houston 
Airshow on October 22-23 at Ellington Airport.  
 
Exchangite Paul Barnett has worked with Rich and of the CAF for many years, 
recruiting Exchangites to work at the ticket booths at the Airshow. Exchangites 
are especially needed on Sunday October 23. If you can help, on Saturday or 
Sunday, please contact Paul Barnett  at psb1@ix.netcom.com. 
 
Congressman Pete Olson will have the privilege of flying in the passenger seat 
of The Blue Angels Aircraft 7. Pete was a Naval Aviator deployed in 1992 in the 
Western Pacific and 1994 in the Persian Gulf.  
 
The Airshow features The US Navy Blue Angels who will perform a stunning 
demonstration of speed and precision. Get ready for TORA! TORA! TORA! a 
reenactment of the attack at Pearl Harbor with fighters, bombers and explosions! 
This exciting feature commemorates the 75th anniversary of Pearl Harbor.  
Historic warbirds and modern military aircraft will be on display as well as the 
new F-35 Lightning II Stealth Fighter. For more information visit their website 
WingsOverHouston.com. 
 

Congressman Pete Olson,  
Rich Welsh , Paul Barnett,  

Pete Hyatt and ECSL  
President Carlos Perez 



 
   
 

CAF Wings Over Houston Airshow  
 OCTOBER 22-23, 2016 Ellington Airport, Houston 

 FEATURING THE U.S. NAVY BLUE ANGELS  
                                           Contact: Paul Barnett PSB1@IX.netcom.com 
 
 

 

One Nation Under God Breakfast 
Wednesday, November 9, 2016 
hosted by the Exchange Club of Fort Bend 

Contact: Kelly Orth, President  
 

  

Youth of the Month Anthony Amy from 
Kempner High School was introduced by  
Juli Fournier. 

Fire Marshal Jeff Krehmeier spoke to Exchangites about fire 
safety. He emphasized the fact that smoke detectors over 10 years 
old should be replaced with new ones and batteries should be 
changed twice a year. He thanked Exchange members for helping 
the Sugar Land Fire Department install smoke detectors.  
 
Citizens' Fire Academy Applications will be open October 1, 2016 
thru December 15, 2016. The class will be held beginning in Janu-
ary 2017. http://www.sugarlandtx.gov/CFA 
 

Citizen of the Month Laila Saranathan, 
First Colony Middle School was introduced 
by Lee Novak. 

America’s young people 
are its most precious     

resource. That is why, for 
many years, Exchange 

Clubs have honored     
students who show       
exceptional skills in       

academics, community 
service and leadership. 

Annual Turkey Drive - November 16, 20166 
Please bring a frozen turkey to Exchange on Nov. 14. 
The Turkeys will be given to the FBC Women’s Center 

Monetary donations will also be accepted. 
Contact: Kevin.Barker@texanacenter.com 


